
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 16 August 2007 

8. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The following correspondence was tabled: 
 
 • Rowena Palmer–Morgan, email regarding truck in Richill and Tyrone Streets. 
 • St Albans Residents’ Association, letter of thanks for donation. 
 • Basil Pettigrew, consultation for Innes Road restricted parking. 
 • Philip Haythornthwaite, email on design issues with the Bus Boarders in Hills Road. 
 • Brian Boddy, email from Bronwyn Lynch on Ashmore Lane/Blighs Road kerb and channel 

renewal issues. 
 • Clare Sullivan, memorandum on the roading works on Marshland Road associated with 

Bunnings’ development. 
 • Kirsty Ferguson, Prestons Road Rural Safety Improvement Project monitoring report. 
 

The Board received the correspondence and requested that it be acknowledged and forwarded to the 
appropriate staff for response where appropriate. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


